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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Your child has been selected to be part of an amazing opportunity to visit Spain. The trip will be from the 7th – 10th 

June 2016. This is a 4 day trip, 3 night international residential. 

Your child must be at school for 5:00am on Tuesday the 7th of June and be collected at school on Friday the 10th at 

3.15pm. 

The children will be travelling with Mrs Marle, Ms Tome, Miss Tisser, Mr Drayton and Mrs De Los Rios. They will take 

a coach from school to Stansted airport and from Madrid airport to the accommodation in Cuellar Segovia. They will 

travel with Ryan Air from the UK to Spain.   

By 14th March 2016 a payment of £105 must have been handed into Ms Welch at the main school office with a copy 

of a valid EU passport and an EHIC card. The final payment of £45 must be handed in by 15th April 2016.  

Attached are the following documents: 

 Permission Declaration for international trip  

(Sign & Return at the end of the meeting 24th February 2016) 

 Emergency consent form (Sign & return to main office by 4th March 2016) 

 Behaviour rules  

(Sign & return at the end of the meeting 24th February 2016) 

 Itinerary for the trip 

 Hang Luggage Restrictions 

 Essential equipment list 

Please remember if you have any questions do not hesitate in contacting Mrs Marle or Ms Tome. 

Yours Sincerely  

Vivienne Marle (AHT) 

Montse Tome (MFL lead) 
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